THE ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

During 1970 the Antrim Planning Board held five meetings.

In January Howard Humphrey, Sr., was elected to serve as Chairman, Pro Tem until Byron Butterfield was able to resume his duties.

The "Lazy J" land located in North Bennington was approved by the State of New Hampshire as a suitable location for a dump to be used jointly by Antrim and Bennington.

Byron G. Butterfield, Chairman Howard Humphrey, Sr., Chairman Pro Tem Harold P. Grant Stanley B. Tenney Robert Flanders Charles W. Gilmore Mildred H. Dudley